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( insert date)

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian:

A case of head lice has occurred in your child’s class. In order to stop further spread, we ask you to check your child’s head daily for the next 2 weeks. As head lice can occur throughout the year, including the summer months, we also encourage you to check your child’s head regularly.  If you should discover your child has head lice please notify your school and/or daycare.

The Head Lice Fact Sheet is available on the Manitoba Health website. It provides information about head lice, how to detect it and how it can be treated.
Links for Manitoba Health Head Lice Fact Sheet:
English: http://www.gov.mb.ca/health/publichealth/factsheets/headlice.pdf
French: https://www.gov.mb.ca/health/publichealth/factsheets/headlice.fr.pdf
For further information and support, contact your health care provider, your local Public Health Unit (http://www.wrha.mb.ca/community/publichealth/contact.php) or Health Links/ Info Santé at 204-788-8200.

